Draft Guidance for Changing a Designated Use

- EPD plans to update the designated use change process, criteria, and guidance document prior to the start of the next Triennial Review.
- EPD acknowledges the need for a more efficient process that will allow time for thorough evaluation of all nominations received regardless of land use.
- 2019 process helped iron out what information is needed from nominators and the timeframe required to engage with stakeholders.
- Feedback received from nominators during this process will be used to improve the guidance document and evaluation process.
- EPD will hold a virtual meeting in January 2022 to discuss the revised guidance document and proposed process.

